
 As a landowner currently in the path of the proposed route by Rock Island Clean Line, I object to the 
bifurcation that they have applied for.   This is strictly a delaying tactic which should not be allowed 
because they have not obtained the required percentage of voluntary easements in a timely manner.   
They should not be allowed to bifurcate.  Please deny the motion!! 
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